
January 15, 2015 (Revised)                                                                                

 

To:  CCAFT Members, 

Subject:  Announcement of Corpus Christi American Federation of Teachers 2015  

               Executive Board Members and Executive Officers Election 
  
All of the CCAFT Executive Board and officer positions are up for election in April of 2015. 

Filing has started and filing forms can be picked up at the CCAFT office, found on our website 

www.ccaft.org. or received by calling CCAFT office 361-855-0482.  The nominations 

committee will be selected on Thursday, January 29, 2015, at the next CCAFT membership 

meeting, 5-7 p.m. at the CCAFT Office.  The last day to file in writing is Wednesday, February 

25, 2015. At the following membership meeting on Wednesday, March 4, 2015, nominations for 

office can be made from the floor and nominations will cease at that time. CCAFT is a 

democratic organization and governed by a democratically elected Executive Board and 

executive officers. Feel free to contact the CCAFT office for more information. The Election 

Chair is Linda White. Linda White can be reached at 855-0482 or 947-1757 for more election 

information. 

2015 CCAFT ELECTION NEWS AND TIMELINE-- IMPORTANT MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

TO ELECT NOMINATING COMMITTEE ON JANUARY 29, 2015. 5:00-7:00 P.M. AT THE 

CCAFT OFFICE 

 

1. January 12, 2015(Monday) - Notice for membership meeting will be sent out in the mail. 

2. January 29, 2015 (Thursday) - Membership meeting – Election of Nominating Committee. 

3. February 25, 2015 (Wednesday) - Last day to declare to seek office in writing. 

4. March 4, 2015 (Wednesday) - Membership meeting – Nominations for Executive Board & 

Officers from the floor.  All nominations then final and closed. 

5. March 9, 2015 (Monday) -   5 P.M. – CCAFT Office, Draw for position on ballot. 

6. March 10-30, 2015 (Tuesday - Monday) – Ballot prepared for distribution. 

7. April 1, 2015 (Wednesday) -   Ballots mailed out to members. 

8. April 15, 2015 (Wednesday) -   Ballots counted by Election Committee. 

9. April 18, 2015 (Saturday)   -   Election Committee publicizes election results. 

10. May 1, 2015 (Friday) -  New Executive Board takes office.  

 

If your address has changed, please notify us as soon as possible.  We will be sending out ballots 

to your home address as per AFL/CIO and Federal Union Election Guidelines.  If we do not have 

a current address we will not be able to send you an official ballot and thus we would miss the 

chance to have you participate in the election process.   

 

Thank you for your participation in this democratic process and we look forward to seeing you at 

the upcoming meeting. 

 

 

 

Ray McMurrey                               Linda White 

President      Election Chairman 

 

 

                        A list of offices up for election is on the back of this letter. 



 
 

 

List of Executive Officers and Board Positions Available 

Elected Officers 

President 

Vice President 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 

Executive Board Members 

At-Large Representative 

At-Large Representative  

Certified High School Representative 

Certified Middle School Representative 

Certified Elementary Representative 

Certified Elementary Representative 

Certified At-Large Representative 

Certified At-Large Representative 

Auxiliary Clerical Representative 

Auxiliary Custodian Representative 

Auxiliary Paraprofessional Representative 

Auxiliary Maintenance and Operations Representative 

Retiree Representative 

Auxiliary At-Large Representative 

Auxiliary At-Large Representative 

Outlying Districts Representative 

 

Deadline for filing is February 25, 2015 in writing. 

 


